
From: Information Management Team <Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz> 

Sent on: Monday, December 12, 2022 4:00:16 AM 

To:  

Subject: LGOIMA request - Freedom Camping 

    

 
Kia ora Bob 
  
Thank you for your information request of 28 October 2022, to Greater Wellington Regional 
Council, in which you ask about the likely impact of the Self-contained Motor Vehicles 
Legislation Bill on the Freedom Camping Act 2011.  Greater Wellington Regional Council 
has transferred your information request to Hutt City Council for its response. 
  
I advise that Hutt City Council does not have a freedom camping bylaw.  If amendments to 
the Freedom Camping Act are passed, Hutt City Council will consider the requirements of 
those amendments, at that time, including how to apply, monitor and enforce any new 
requirements. 
  
You have asked in your 7th bullet point if the Council met MBIE’s 3 October 2022 deadline 
for transitional funding applications.  Hutt City Council did not submit an application for 
transitional funding. 
  
At this current time, Hutt City Council does not hold any further information that is relevant to 
your information request. 
  
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available 
at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
  
Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 
Ngā mihi 
Susan Sales 
Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor Official Information and Privacy 
Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand 
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 
 

 




